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FROM THE PRINCIPAL’S DESK 

Swimming Carnival 
The 2013 Faction Swimming Carnival will be held this 
Friday 8 March. All students from years 4-7 are 
expected to attend. Students are to come to school as 
normal and will walk to the pool in their faction teams 
with supervising teachers. 
 
Students will be competing in race events they have 
trialled for or novelty events throughout the day. The 
program of events will be sent home on Thursday with 
your family representative. 
 
Students will need to be in faction school uniform and 
have their bathers, towel, hat, sunscreen, water bottle, 
lunch and snacks. Lunches are available from the 
canteen; please see the canteen section of the 
newsletter for further information. 
 
All spectators are welcome throughout the day. If you 
are able to assist with the running of the carnival please 
contact the office. Parents who have already offered 
assistance will be contacted this week to confirm roles. 
In the case of bad weather the carnival will still proceed, 
but will take place in the indoor pool. We look forward to 

a very enjoyable day. 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
School Business Plan 
Accompanying this newsletter is a copy of our 2013-
2015 Business Plan. The broad strategies, milestones 
and achievement targets outlined in this plan will be the 
focus of our work over the next three years. We extend 
our thanks to everyone who has contributed to the 
development of this plan, particularly the staff of 
Narrogin Primary School and members of the School 

Board. 
 
Our Year 7 Student Councillors receiving their 
badges at the last assembly 

 
 
P&C Mega- Auction 
All parents and community members are reminded that 
we will be holding a Mega-Auction on Saturday 16 
March.  This event is being held in conjunction with our 
next market day.  Viewing and registration starts at 
10am.  Auction commences at 11.30am. 
Items on offer include an assortment of pre-loved 
furniture, such as; school desks, teachers' desks, 
cabinets, chairs, bookshelves and various other office 
items.   
Come along and make a bid to get that extra furniture 
you need for your shed, greenhouse or study. 
Local deliveries can be arranged on the day for a small 
donation to the P&C. 
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PAYMENT OF VOLUNTARY CONTRIBUTIONS 

The school office is open for payment of voluntary 
contributions from 8.30am – 3.30pm, Monday to Friday.  
Payment can be made by cash, cheque, EFTPOS, NPS 
dollars, centrepay or direct deposit to BSB 066-522 a/c 
00900206. 
 
 

ACTIVE AFTER SCHOOL FRIDAY PROGRAM 

Due to the swimming carnival, Friday’s Active After 
School Program has been moved to this coming 
Wednesday.   
 

NPS PASSPORTS 

We are awaiting our order of new 2013 Passports. We 
are hoping they will be available soon. Please keep a 
record of your attendance at school events and your 
passports will be stamped once you have received them. 
 

EARLY CLOSE TUESDAY 

A reminder to families that Tuesday is Early Close Day 
at Narrogin Primary School. School finishes at 2.30pm 
every Tuesday. The town bus is available for students to 
travel home at this time.  
 

CANTEEN 

Roster for this week: 
Wed 6 March  HELP NEEDED 
Thurs 7 March  T Hadlow 
Fri 8 March  HELP NEEDED x 2  
Mon 11 March  J Young  
 
Swimming carnival meal deals: 
Ham or chicken salad roll deal  $6.00  
Sausage roll deal  $4.50 
Cruiser pie deal   $5.00 
All meal deals come with a juice box and a paddle pop 
ice cream.  Please mark clearly on lunch order, 
swimming carnival and which faction. 
Canteen Manager: Mandy Muller 
 

CHAPLAIN CHAT 

Breakfast Club 
Thank you to the wonderful year 7 students who have 
been helping with breakfast club.  We still require some 
volunteers to assist in the mornings from 8.00am. 
 
Mentors 
The School Volunteer program will be running a training 
day for mentors.  If you would like to participate, please 
leave your name and contact number at the front office. 
 
Sewing  
Students participating in sewing club will need to bring 
an ordinary sewing needle, scissors and as many 
buttons as possible. 
If anyone has any spare buttons of any shape and size 
that they could donate it would be greatly appreciated.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

COMMUNITY NOTICES 

 

NARROGIN SKATEPARK 
24 March 2013 11am – 4pm 

Round 4 Freestyle series, Beginner and advanced 
skateboard, scooter, BMX competition 

More info www.freestylenow.net 

 

2013 Central South Eisteddfod 
Saturday 18 May to Monday 20 May 

Senior Citizens Centre 
Catering for music: Instrumental-Vocal-Choir 

Information Schedule Cost $5.00 
Available from Narrogin Newsagency or Patricia Kain 

9881 3185 
Entry Closing Date is Friday 22 March 2013  

 
 

Flames Netball Club 
Junior & Senior Registration 
Registration for 5 yrs and up 

Tuesday 5 March 4pm – 6pm 
Narrogin Leisure Centre Foyer.  Kidsport representative 
will be present to assist with applications and processing 

(please attend with a current copy of your valid 
concession or pension card). 

Registration for 5 yrs and up and tryouts for A1 players 
and all new A2 players 

Sunday 10 March 2pm – 4pm 
Narrogin Leisure Centre Court 3 

Net Set Go (5-10 yrs) $65 (with compulsory backpack) 
Junior (10 -17 yrs) $110 

Seniors (no age restrictions) $130 
All welcome 

 
 

Olympics Netball Club Registration Day 
Wednesday 6 March 4 – 6pm 

Narrogin Leisure Centre 
New junior and senior members welcome 
Payment of fees required at registration 

For more information call Jodee on 0458 563 677 or 
email jodeeyoung@activ8.net.au  

 

Blast Youth Group is back! 
Term One - Year four to seven, every second Friday 

night 
(Weeks 2,4,6,8,10) 

Narrogin Baptist church hall from 5.30pm – 7.00pm 
Cost is $2 per person.  

For more information call Jo 9881 5148 

 


